
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Thursday, May 1, 2025. 

______ Today is Principal Appreciation Day!  If you see Mr. Bennett in the hallway or at 
lunch, be sure to let him know how grateful we are for the amazing job he does every day, 
keeping us safe and helping us to learn and grow in a supportive environment. 

______Thank you to all the amazing performers who submitted audition videos for the 
Talent Show. The committee will meet this afternoon in room 207 to evaluate the acts and 
make difficult decisions about who will be in the show. Notices will be emailed to all 
performers next week with information regarding which auditions were selected. 

______ Builders Club has officially opened our officer applications for the next school 
year. Check out the post on the Gateway website in the rotating gallery to apply.  The 
deadline is May 7. 

 ______ Hey 8th Graders! Are you ready for JHS Cheer tryouts?  Tryouts will be held in the 
Jackson High School Gym next Monday, May 5th and Tuesday, May 6th from 3:30-5:30. 
Physical must be on file and forms completed online on FinalForms. Required Applications 
and Teacher Referral Forms are available in your main office. See you there! 

______ All 6th and 7th graders, are you interested in becoming a leader in our school? Do 
you want to be in charge of planning school events, assemblies, and fun? The ASB 
elections meeting is Wednesday, May 7th, after school in room 306. 

______ The following clubs meet today after school:  

• AV meets in room 412. Line up quietly outside and wait to check in. 
• Study club meets in the Library; sign up on the blue sheet in the Commons and 

include details of what you will be working on.  
• Youth & Government meets in room B101. 
• Remember to sign up for the Activity Bus on the list in the Commons by the end of 8th 

grade lunch if you need a ride home. 

______ FinalForms Fall Sports registration opens on May 5. If you are interested in Softball, 
Football, or Cross Country, make sure you have a current physical on file and plan to sign 
up next week. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 


